

24 February 2021



Kia ora

I am writing regarding Local Government Official Information and Meeting Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request below:

Any reports or advice provided by DCC engineers regarding tsunami population evacuation to assist DCC planners in any resource consent application since 2017; and if the engineers have never given specific population advice regarding any past resource consent application then please confirm this.

Following a search of our records, I advise there have been no resource consent applications as this is not a requirement in the District Plan as a resource consent matter.

Ngā mihi

Wendy Collard Governance Support Officer